
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter Number 3                                                                                              Friday 18th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
This week we have loved welcoming our new Reception children to St Peter’s. They have settled in well 
and look so smart in their uniforms. We welcome you to our school family. 
 
Children’s Wellbeing 

     We understand that the emotional impacts coronavirus has had on our children’s wellbeing has been   
     challenging. There are however services out there that can help you during such testing times. 
 
     See, Hear, Respond is a service provided across England by Barnardo’s and other national and local     
     community-based organisations in response to the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. 
 
     See, Hear, Respond, provides support to children, young people and their families who aren’t currently   
     seeing a social worker or other agency, and who are struggling to cope with the emotional impacts of  
     coronavirus (COVID-19). See, Hear, Respond will support from pre-birth up to 18 years of age and those    
     with special educational needs under the age of 25. 
     See, Hear, Respond will contact every referral made, so no child is missed. Help is available in one or more   
     of four ways: 
                           • an online hub of support and information 
                           • online counselling and therapy 
                           • face-to-face support for those most affected and at risk of some of today’s most pertinent   
                              issues, such as criminal exploitation, and 
                           • helping children and young people reintegrate back into school 
 
     You can access via the ‘See, Hear, Respond’ service self-referral webpage:        
     https://www.barnardos.org.uk/see-hear-respond or Freephone 0800 151 7015. 
 
     Please also refer to their 'Support Hub' where you can find information, resources & tools - from practical    
     advice on how to talk to your children about the pandemic, to tips on managing anxiety and much more.   
     https://www.barnardos.org.uk/see-hear-respond-support-hub 

 
 
 
      Coronavirus Testing 
     The out of office hour number for reporting positive tests is 07368 129683. Please do not use this   
     number for anything else. 

 
 
 

https://www.barnardos.org.uk/see-hear-respond
https://www.barnardos.org.uk/see-hear-respond-support-hub


 

 
Birthdays 14th September – 20th September  

Caelyn 7; Polly Anna 7; Aisosa 6; Noble 5 
Evergreen 11; Elijah 8. 

 
 
 
Thursday 1st October 
We have a change to the menu on this day as the borough have created a thank you to our NHS and Key 
Worker Menu.    

 

Hotdog, onions & tomato sauce 
Quorn Hotdog onions & tomato sauce 

Crispy Fries 
Rainbow Coleslaw 

 

Or 
 

Jacket potato with a variety of fillings 
(rainbow coleslaw/tuna/cheese/baked beans) 

 
A variety of filled rolls available 

 
Apple & Raspberry mini doughnuts 

 



 

     Well Done to our Core Value Ambassadors 
 

Perseverance Respect Integrity Compassion Enthusiasm 

Michael S Anthony 4H Olivia RJ Gbemisola 4H Joshua NR 

 
 
Workers of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are this week’s Workers of The Week! 
 

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Nazareth 
Rooms 

1C 2B 3H 4H 5B 6A  
     
        
   Nathanael 

Harry 
Olivia 

Janet 
Oluwagbemiga 

Kaydence 
Michelle 

Aamos 
Simina 

Jason 
Joshua C 

Dolcie 
Jeff 

1D 2F 3W 4O 5M 6H 

Rae-Poppy 
Benhanan 

Theresa 
Gabriella 

Bryan 
Mmasi 

Anthony 
Zion 

Lara 
Joseph 

Hannah 
Obi 

 
 
The Wednesday Word 
Please click on the following link for the Wednesday Word as we are not receiving any hard copies. 
    
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/generous?pid=MTA101634&v=3.3 
 

The Wednesday Word this week is GENEROUS.  
 
God is very generous to us. This week we could pray to God asking him for the grace for us to be 
generous to others. 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend!   
 
God Bless, 

CScott 
Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 

 

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Year A 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/generous?pid=MTA101634&v=3.3

